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Every moment is a fresh beginning – T.S Eliot
It's interesting to think that you can start anew with each passing moment. You can
let go of the past, let go of whatever is holding you back, and start again, doing
whatever it is you want to do.

Dear Danbee Families,

This summer at Danbee, we will seize the moment. Together we can start anew.
We can all put the last two summers in our collective rearview mirrors as we
emerge stronger and better. The lessons we learned, the resilience we found, and
the cherished silver linings gave us all an appreciation of how important camp is
to everyone in our community.  

This summer at Danbee, we anticipate being back to a more "typical" summer,
made possible with our proven pre-camp testing protocols and the help of the
vaccine. 

We also start fresh with the inaugural summer for Danbee’s new co-directors
Annie and Zach. They can’t wait to embrace all the things that make Danbee
special. Before you know it, they will be dancing like no one is watching, cheering
on the Americans and Nationals, Polar Bear jumping, sailing a wish boat, and all
the other things that make Danbee our home away from home. 

Danbee is and always has been about the people. With 90% of our campers
returning, along with many familiar staff members, we will welcome all the
newbies and introduce them to a world that is life-changing, empowering, and
just plain fun. 

So, buckle up for the Summer of 2022. It will be an amazing ride for all of us. 
We will be in touch shortly with some big announcements about new projects
that are being planned for next summer. 

You know what we all love about Danbee?  You never know what’s going to
happen!!!! 

With lots of Danbee love,

THE BEELINE

CAMP OPENS:
Saturday, June 25th



PARENT’S VISITING DAY:

Sunday, July 17th



DANBEE IN 4 DEPART 
Friday, July 22nd



DANBEE IN 3 ARRIVES:

Friday, July 22nd



CAMP CLOSES:
Friday, August 12th

IMPORTANT DATES
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EARLY ENROLLMENT FUN!

#danbeeapproved

We were happy to see so many of our campers at
our early-enrollment gift distribution. Annie and
Zach had so much fun meeting some Danbee
campers and even started learning some of your
favorite songs and dances in the Mess Hall! We
can't wait to see our girls show off their Danbee
pride over the year! 

we had a blast seeing some of our campers!!we had a blast seeing some of our campers!!

NYC, PA, LONG ISLAND, WESTCHESTER

ANNIE AND ZACH'S VISIT TO FLORIDA
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CONNECT WITH US ON SOCIAL MEDIA!

Our 2022 Winter mailer will arrive digitally to both new and
returning families and can be found in your myDanbee Account
after the New Year. We will provide you with all the important
forms and documents you will need to prepare your daughter for
camp. Information about our clothing vendor, baggage company,
medication packaging and our Family Handbook will be provided.
You can expect an email from us letting you know when the digital
mailer is available.

DIGITAL WINTER MAILER

We are looking forward to welcoming our 2022 Wubby this summer! From
opening day to the closing camp fire, our oldest girls on camp can look
forward to planning for their summer. We kick-off with a WBY sleepover on
February 11th!

WELCOME WEL-B-YON 2022

COMMUNITY SERVICE UPDATES

@OFFICIALCAMPDANBEE
FACEBOOK.COM/CAMPDANBEE

PEN PALS
All of our new campers will receive a pen pal
early in the new year. This program is
designed to help welcome all of our new
campers with a little help from our returners!

NEW CAMPER EVENT
Sunday, May 1st  1pm-3pm 
Double Tree Hotel in Fort Lee, NJ!
More details about the afternoon including
information on our new parent orientation will
be sent in the early spring. Keep your eye out!

Wubby 2022 is actively planning a community service program that will
allow our entire camp community to come together and support a great
cause. Be on the lookout for more information coming your way in the New
Year.

At Danbee, we love to “pay it forward”. Hearing about a community service
project that you’ve participated in or a special moment that you are proud
of is something we want to know about! Email us at info@campdanbee.com
to share your moment.



Zach went to The University of Alabama - Roll Tide Roll!

They met and fell in love
while working at camp!

FUN FACTS WITH ANNIE & ZACH

Both Annie and Zach's first jobs at camp were on
the Ropes Staff! They love to rock climb, hike and

explore the outdoors.

Annie's favorite
camp meal is

TACO TUESDAY!

Zach's favorite
camp meal is

BBQ!

Annie grew up in Canada and
has 3 sisters and a brother.

Prior to working full-time in Camping
they were both teachers! Zach taught

6th grade World History and Annie
taught middle and high school Math

and Science!

LEAGUES 2021 Spotlight


